


FRANK’S MOBILE HOMES PARK
954 CANTON ROAD
AKRON, OHIO 44312

330.784.5888

March 1, 2017

NARATIVE OF PWS

Frank’s Mobile Homes Park
PWS OH7701212

Facility ID 7758608

1. The distribution lines in the Frank’s Mobile Homes Park PWS are both PVC and copper with flared
fittings. All main distribution lines are 2” PVC. The lateral lines feeding the point of entry to each
manufactured home and building are both PVC and copper. All copper lateral lines use flare fittings
only. There are NO solder fittings in the distribution lines. (Signed Verification Form attached)

2. Sample Monitoring Points {SMP) were 60 Mobile Lane, 954 Canton Road, 81 Coach Lane, 100 Coach
Lane and 114 Coach Lane for the 2016 monitoring period.

3. The buildings located at 916 Canton Road, 922 Canton Road, 930 Canton Road, 954 Canton Road,
958 Canton Road, 1044 Canton Rd, 1046 Canton Road and the Laundry building were all constructed
prior to 1988. Therefore, the characteristics of buildings and piping solder or fixtures would be
buildings built prior to 1988 or that use plumbing material or solder manufactured before 1988 may
have materials with greater than 8% lead and are at a higher risk of contributing lead to the drinking
water that materials manufactured after 1988.



4. The manufactured homes located in Frank’s Mobile Homes Park were all constructed between
the late 1950’s and 1992. The manufactured homes are owned by individuals whom rent the space
from Frank’s Mobile Homes Park. Therefore, it is very difficult for Park Management to determine the
type of pipe, pipe fitting and plumbing fixtures of each manufactured home. The piping types that park
management believes to exist in the manufacture homes are galvanized piping, copper piping with
solder fittings, copper piping with flared fittings, PVC and PEX. Therefore, the characteristics of
buildings and piping solder or fixtures would be buildings built prior to 1988 or that use plumbing
material or solder manufactured before 1988 may have materials with greater than 8% lead and are at
a higher risk of contributing lead to the drinking water that materials manufactured after 1988.
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